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NSCB Schedules New License Application Orientation Workshops  
 

(Attention: Business Editors) 
  

 The Nevada State Contractors Board is offering free “New License Application 

Orientation” workshops in Reno and Henderson in February to help those seeking a 

contractor’s license with the application process covering state law and trade testing 

requirements and bond requirements. Applicants are advised on how to prepare for both 

tests and how to properly submit an application to the Board. 

 Workshops will be at the Board’s offices: 9670 Gateway Drive, Suite 100, Reno 

from 10 a.m. to noon, Feb. 8; and at 2310 Corporate Circle, Suite 200, Henderson from 

9 to 11 a.m., Feb. 21. 

 For information, call Licensing Consultant Lisa Bedsole at either (702) 486-1120, 

or (775) 688-1141, Ext. 1120, or visit the Board website: www.nscb.state.nv.us 
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